
 
 
As the Board of Education announced, all students K-5 will be receiving 
backpacks full of supplies needed for virtual learning.  Nantucket 
Elementary School will be distributing these materials to families in a 
similar way to how we had student pickup belongings last spring.  In 
addition to picking up a backpack of supplies, parents will update/verify 
Emergency Card Verification Reports from their car during this time.  
 
Please read below for more information.  

● To keep everyone safe, masks will be worn and social distancing will 
be maintained at all times. Please bring your driver’s 
license/identification card and a pen. 

● Pickup of supplies by car is highly encouraged by the Board of 
Education; however, if you don’t have transportation, please come on 
the designated “walking-pickup” time. 

 



 
 
All parking lots at Nantucket will be blocked off to discourage parking. 
Parents coming to the school should remain in their cars and use the 
drive-thru plan below. 
 

 
 

When picking up your materials, 
1. Enter the bus loop and stay in your car.  Follow the directions of 

Nantucket staff. 
2. At the green circle you are going to show your driver’s 

license/identification card to the Nantucket staff member.  
3. The staff member will confirm your identification and connection with 

the student(s) and provide you with Emergency Card Verification 
Report(s). 

4. Take the reports and pull forward toward the blue square to verify, 
update, sign and return the reports.  

5. At the yellow triangle you will stop and receive the backpack for your 
student or students.  



6. Finally, you may proceed around the access road and off of school 
property. 

 
If you must walk to school to pick up your backpack 
on September 16,  

1. While wearing a face mask, bring your driver’s license or identification 
card, and a pen to the front entrance of the school.  

2. Ring the doorbell and a staff member will meet you in the foyer to 
update your student’s Emergency Card Verification Report and 
provide a backpack. 

 
Thank you for helping us to make this process safe and smooth for all 
community members! 


